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The Sledges received their missionary appointment to Germany in 2019 after two years
of AIM work there. Returning to Berlin in 2021, they re-established the local church and
further built the congregation in the suburb of Potsdam. During their most recent term,
they also planted a church in Hamburg. Brother Sledge serves on the German District
Board and has been instrumental in beginning an annual ministers and wives
conference. Sister Sledge is the Assistant Secretary and recording secretary for the
German United Pentecostal Church and serves on the European Prayer Commission.
Training new ministers and strengthening fellowship and unity among the churches in
Germany are ongoing projects and goals for the Sledges. The ministry team built in the
Berlin-Potsdam work has and will enable them to extend into new cities with the gospel.
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